
2014 Superintendent Goals 
 

1. Devise a plan that will detour and reduce the amount of vandalism occurring on our 
campus.  Part of the plan will entail immediate means for teachers and staff to report 
vandalism.  Plan will include rewards (for example, ones whom do not cause problems 
leave first) and set punishments for destruction of properties.  Post signs in 
room/outdoors where vandalism or horseplaying is occurring.   

 
A district wide student award plan was developed. Major rewards will be given during 
the fall 2013 and spring 2014.  The fall incentive will be a movie/pizza.  The spring will 
the Belton Water Park (as of now).   Preventive signs are posted in the secondary and 
cafeteria.  More signs will be placed in the elementary after the holiday. Rewards for 
reporting vandalism ranges from $5 to $50.   More staff will be on duty during lunch 
hours for secondary students.  Teachers will be more observant and seen during passing 
periods.  Staff training was conducted in August for teachers covering discipline 
including incident reporting of vandalism.  Mr. Judie had meetings with maintenance 
staff to be more aware of vandalism for cleaning and reporting.  More outdoor cameras 
were added for main buildings and athletic complex.  A plan will be developed to 
securing buses and district vehicles within fence by ISS Building.   

 
 

2. Improve successful facility plan to include school owned property that may not be on 
the campus.  (for example: rental properties, tennis courts, field house, storage sites). 

 
Continue with monthly facility planning.  One rent house is demolished.  The other 
home will be posted for sale (September Board Meeting )- closed in December.    Bids 
for the rental house and pump station was approved be for approval at the October 
Board Meeting.  We are waiting to close for the sale of the pump station.  Gator was 
purchased to be used to pull cleaning equipment on turf field.  Grass will be added at 
tennis courts.  See on-going facility plan for other improvements. 

 
 

3. Continue to improve the district website to include current activities, to simplify means 
of obtaining information, to organize the School Board section into a more user friendly 
section, and to include a general facelift of the site. 
 
Board section updated and revised.  Some non-use areas were deleted.  Activities are 
updated weekly during school year.   
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